
Date 

 

Alumni Name 

Address Line 

City, State Zip 

 

Dear Salutation,  

 

Thank you for your past loyal support of the Lakeside Fund! Last year you made a wonderful 

contribution of $____ to the Lakeside Fund. I have enclosed a personal note from a current 9th 

grader sharing a glimpse into their Lakeside experience. I hope reading the note will inspire you 

to renew your support of Lakeside by making a gift today.  

 

Through the decades, Lakeside and St. Nicholas graduates have recounted stories of teachers 

who knew them and fostered their interests. That remains true today. The Lakeside 

Fund provides resources to teachers who embody the joy and importance of lifelong learning and 

inspire generations of Lakeside students. Your gift also makes possible professional 

development, student financial aid, and our dynamic learning environment.  

 

When you were a student at Lakeside School, many alumni donors helped make your 

educational experience possible. Please consider supporting today’s Lakeside Lions. You can 

make your gift in honor of a teacher, coach, or staff member who made a difference in your life, 

by donating online at www.lakesideschool.org/give. You can also mail your donation with the 

envelope provided. 

 

Thank you for considering. I would welcome the chance to connect if you would like to talk 

about your plans. I can be reached at 206-440-2873.  

 

Warm Regards,  

 

 

Samantha Dale 

Assistant Director of Development, Alumni Giving  
 

http://www.lakesideschool.org/give

